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Comment Letter #39 

From: Scott Foley <foleyconstruction@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:52 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Air Quality Management Plan 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
The banning of natural gas will only increase the cost of its use to those that already have it.  Which will 
cause even more hardship by adding to the high electric and gasoline prices we are already paying. 
 
Natural gas is our most affordable, convenient and useful energy we have.  Your plan will only cause 
further shortages, outages and access to affordable energy. 
 
Your plan of banning natural gas makes no sense and seems to be politically motivated.  It is way to 
costly to taxpayers for what little you will gain. 
 
Please abandon this ridiculous idea. 
 
Scott Foley 
North Orange County Resident 
 


